
MONDAY NO SCHOOL

TUESDAY LUNCH: SOUTHERN
STYLE BBQ 

WEDNESDAY LUNCH: WG CHICKEN
DRUMSTICKS

THURSDAY LUNCH: NACHO
BAR

FRIDAY LUNCH: SLOPPY JOE

PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

WEEKLY FOCUS TOPIC: VOICE - LEAD BY EXAMPLE

WEDNESDAY
5/28/25

**PLEASE RETURN ALL LIBRARY
BOOKS**

**THE LAST DAY FOR  AFTER SCHOOL
STUDY LAB IS THURSDAY, JUNE 5TH. **



SPORTS PHYSICAL CLINIC
A PHYSICAL CLINIC WILL TAKE PLACE ON MONDAY, JUNE 2 FROM 6-8
PM IN THE PETOSKEY HIGH SCHOOL MAIN GYM.  COST IS $15.  PLEASE

NOTE THAT AN ADULT MUST ACCOMPANY ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL
AGED STUDENTS.

FOOTBALL PARENT MEETING
IS YOUR 6TH OR 7TH GRADE SON INTERESTED IN FOOTBALL? WE’RE
GEARING UP FOR AN EXCITING SEASON AND WOULD LOVE TO HAVE

HIM JOIN THE TEAM! FOOTBALL IS A GREAT WAY TO BUILD
CONFIDENCE, FRIENDSHIPS, AND TEAMWORK—ALL WHILE HAVING FUN

AND STAYING ACTIVE.
PARENT MEETING: MAY 29TH FROM 6-7 PM

LOCATION: PETOSKEY MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA
COME MEET THE COACHES, LEARN ABOUT THE UPCOMING SEASON,

AND SEE HOW YOUR CHILD CAN BE PART OF SOMETHING GREAT.
LET'S MAKE THIS SEASON ONE TO REMEMBER—GO NORTHMEN!

PLEASE REACH OUT TO COACH NICK RALPH WITH ANY QUESTIONS OR
CONCERNS: NRALPH@PETOSKEYSFX.ORG

STUDENT COUNCIL
 THURSDAY, MAY 29TH, AT THE START OF THE 3RD HOUR WE WILL

HAVE A QUICK MEETING IN MRS. CRUSE'S ROOM. WE HAVE EXCITING
ANNOUNCEMENTS, A SPECIAL GUEST, AND AN END OF YEAR TREAT

FOR YOU ALL! PLEASE CHECK IN WITH YOUR TEACHER PRIOR TO
COMING DOWN

INDUSTRIAL ART STUDENTS
ATTENTION INDUSTRIAL ARTS STUDENTS (PAST AND PRESENT):
STOP IN TO PICK UP YOUR PROJECTS FROM THIS YEAR ASAP!

mailto:nralph@petoskeysfx.org


COLORING CONTEST
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WINNERS FOR THIS MONTH'S COLORING

CONTEST! THEY ARE:
1ST-PHILLY FORSTER

2ND-HALLE OBERMAN
3RD-ANNABELLE DICKSON

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO PARTICIPATED. THERE WERE A LOT OF
REALLY GOOD ONES THAT MADE IT HARD TO CHOOSE! THEY WILL

START UP AGAIN IN THE FALL. HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!

BASEBALL CAMP
BASEBALL CAMP FLYERS ARE NOW AVAILABLE IN THE MAIN OFFICE ON

THE COUNTER.

PMS VOLLEYBALL
ATTENTION CURRENT 6TH & 7TH GRADE STUDENTS INTERESTED IN

TRYING OUT FOR THE PMS VOLLEYBALL TEAMS IN THE FALL:

THERE WILL BE A PMS VOLLEYBALL TEAM INFORMATIONAL MEETING
ON TUESDAY, JUNE 3RD IN ROOM 128 DURING HOMEROOM AT 8:15.

THIS MEETING WILL COVER FALL TRYOUT INFORMATION AND DATES.
ALL PLAYERS MUST HAVE A PHYSICAL ON FILE IN THE OFFICE BEFORE

TRYOUTS BEGIN ON AUGUST 25TH.

BUILDER'S CLUB
WE WILL HAVE OUR FINAL MEETING ON WEDNESDAY MAY 28 UNTIL

4PM.  PLEASE COME IF YOU ARE ABLE!

SOCIAL STUDIES OLYMPIAD 
WEDNESDAY JUNE 4TH- JOIN MRS. BREY AND MS. FEYS DURING

HOMEROOM IN ROOM 128. PLEASE JOIN US FOR A SNACK AND
RESULTS FOR THE SOCIAL STUDIES OLYMPIAD IF YOU SUBMITTED A

PROJECT. 



Northmen Den &
Little Traverse Sailors

Camp Adventure

For more information,
or to apply please email:

admin@littletraversesailors.org
or call 231-412-0650

For over 60 years Little Traverse Sailors
has o ered a community based Learn to
Sail Program for youth ages 8 to 18 on
the waterfront in Harbor Springs, MI.
More importantly, the experiences at
Little Traverse Sailors have inspired

generations of sailors to keep sailing for a
lifetime: whether to race, cruise, explore, 

or simply to “mess about in boats.”

Northmen Den is now
providing students with full

ride scholarships to Little 
Traverse Sailors!


